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Government Statement on Death of Jo Cox MP 

It is with deep sadness that HM Government of Gibraltar has received news of the death of Jo Cox 

MP. Our thoughts and sympathies are with her family at this terrible time. 

This is a truly appalling attack on a serving MP working hard to serve her community. Jo Cox was a 

universally respected Member of Parliament who fulfilled her democratic duty to the very best of 

her abilities. This horrific act is an attack on democracy and the British freedoms that Jo Cox 

worked so diligently and passionately to defend. 

HM Government of Gibraltar strongly believes that the right decision to cancel any campaigning 

has been made by both sides. Although the public’s disappointment at the cancellation of the Prime 

Minister’s scheduled appearance at Casemates is understandable, the Government believes that 

the Stronger In campaign made the correct decision as a sign of respect for Mrs Cox and her family. 


